
Interim report – 1 January - 31 March 2008 
 
 
 

Copenhagen Airports A/S  Page 1 of 1 

 
 
Chief Financial Officer Per Madsen leaves CPH 
 

 
 
Stock Exchange Announcement number 4/2012 
Copenhagen, 30 April 2012 
 
 
 
Copenhagen Airports A/S is looking for a new Chief Financial Officer as the current CFO, Per 
Madsen, has chosen to resign. Per Madsen leaves his position as of end-July 2012. 
 
“Per Madsen has played an important part in the development, which Copenhagen Airport has 
seen in the past years and I wish him the best in his future endeavors,” said CEO of Copenhagen 
Airports, Thomas Woldbye. 
 
Per Madsen is 43 years old and has been CFO for Copenhagen Airports A/S since February 2008 
and member of the airport’s executive management team for 1½ years. 
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